
CITY OF KRUM WATER                        

TOWER PAINTING 
Dear City of Krum Residents, 

 

Please be aware that starting on October 21st, 2024, the City of Krum Water Tower at Northpoint pumping 

facility will be taken out of service for scheduled maintenance / painting. Public Works and the Fire Department 

are taking appropriate measures to ensure that drinking water and fire protection water will not be significantly 

impacted, however, there is a possibility that you may experience some minor fluctuations in pressure at your 

home or business during the completion of the work to be done. This is necessary maintenance and is scheduled 

to last approximately 3 weeks. 

 

Please feel free to contact Krum Public Works or City Hall (940) 398-7318 

If you should have any questions. 

 

Jerry Higgins 

Public Works Director 

jhiggins@cityofkrum.com 

Krum, TX  76249 

 

 
 


